

2520 Green Tech Drive Suite D State College, PA 16803

> Phone: 814.231.4043 Fax: 814.231.5274

> > www.cvim.net

September 18, 2019

Sam Mannino Investors First Capital 191 Anaconda Drive Pennsylvania Furnace, PA 16865

Dear Sam,

YOUR gift of \$500.00 received on September 17, 2019 will help uninsured individuals in our community struggling with medical concerns. YOU are making a difference and solving a problem. YOU are the answer.

THANK YOU! ... But perhaps one of our patients may say it best:

To All of the Amazing Wonderful Folks,

Without you I would not be here to write of my gratitude. Along with saving my life you gave me smiles, kindness and strength. So much goodness emanates at the CVIM clinic it's contagious. It is a vital service you provide, not just for me but for the community. You give more than just health care; you give caring with such gentleness. You all are my angels on earth.

Now that I have insurance it is with a little sadness in my heart that I move on to another health care provider. I will miss seeing all your smiles and feeling your care. You may use my name and circumstances and my forever gratitude with your contributors.

Sincerely with all my thanks, Marcia M.

Marcia, who works at a local retail store, came to CVIM after unexplained weight loss and hip pain. We celebrate that Marcia and those like her have been able to regain their health and move into the healthcare system. We continue to work hard to secure CVIM's response to the ongoing need to provide access to quality care for those who turn to us. YOUR generosity makes care at CVIM possible. Thank you so much, Sam.

your support means

so much to so many.

With sincere gratitude,

Sue Forster

Development Coordinator

No goods or services were received in exchange for your contributions.

FROM THE DESK OF

Kerry A. Benninghoff

House of Representatives Majority Whip

Sam Mannino

191 Anaconda Dr

Pennsylvania Furnace, PA 16865

October 1, 2019

Dear Sam,

Please accept my dearest thanks for attending my recent reception at the Hawbaker residence. Their gracious hospitality paired with a home full of friends and colleagues made for a fantastic evening. Your continued support and contributions are greatly appreciated and allow me to represent Pennsylvania's 171st Legislative District to the best of my ability.

Because of your gracious support I am able to advocate for the people and issues that are important to myself and my constituents. By working alongside business owners and executives from companies of all sizes, I continue to be a strong advocate for smart pro-growth policies that would give many Pennsylvanians the opportunity to prosper. This benefits not only Centre and Mifflin County but the nearly 13 million people who live in the commonwealth of Pennsylvania. I wouldn't be able to make such a difference without the backing of individuals like yourself.

Our community is of utmost importance and being an integral part of the community is a priority for me. I greatly value being able to interact with everyone individually and hope to retain your support and commitment moving into the next election cycle.

Best,

Kerry Benninghoff, PA Representative 171st District



August 19, 2019

Mr. Sam Mannino Sam Mannino Enterprises, MV Division 191 Anaconda Drive Pennsylvania Furnace, PA 16865

Dear Sam:

Thank you for your recent contribution to my re-election efforts as the state Senator representing the 34th Senatorial District. With your generous support, the 2019 Corman Golf Outing at Toftrees Resort will continue to be a tremendous success.

Your support has enabled me to become part of the Senate Leadership team. With your continued support, we will be able to make Pennsylvania a better place to live, work, and raise a family.

I sincerely appreciate your help, friendship, and advice. I look forward to working with you in the coming months and years. Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,

Senator Jake Corman Senate Majority Leader